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Example Letter of Intent

Dear GASC,

North Gwinnett High School would like to proclaim and approve their intention to run for
parliamentarian in the 2023 elections for the 2023-2024 GASC Executive Board. First and
foremost, we are capable and willing to fulfill the duties of the Parliamentarian, as outlined in the
policies of the GASC executive board. We will be sure to make sure to be effective leaders
during elections, assure that the executive board adheres to the constitution, and serve as a
contact point for any questions regarding parliamentary procedure. North Gwinnett High School
has been a long-time member of GASC and has served on the executive board in the past as
district representatives, secretary, parliamentarian, and executive president.

We will be sure to update the constitution throughout the year as needed. We will keep
track of proposals for amendments to the constitution and will assure they are voted on
effectively at Convention 2024 and will edit the constitution to include ratified amendments.

We will assure that the 2024 GASC Elections are executed smoothly and impartially by
reviewing all letters of intent and approving candidates. During elections, we will assure votes
are counted efficiently and accurately so that our members’ voices are heard effectively.

During executive meetings, we will adopt all parliamentary procedures according to the
GASC Constitution, including Robert’s Rules of Order to facilitate decisions and discussions.

Finally, we will commit to fulfilling our duties proactively and with enthusiasm and
create meaningful relationships with fellow members as we aim to extend our passion for

leadership and community through the Georgia Association of Student Councils.
Sincerely,

Krupa Patel and Yasmen Sghayyer
North Gwinnett High School Student Council
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Nathan Ballantine, Principal
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Brittany Ilich, Student Council Advisor




